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Thursday 18th June 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Guardians 

I hope I find you all well.  

It is lovely to see the children who are working on the learning platform at home continuing to engage 

with the lessons that teachers have provided every day. Thank you for supporting and encouraging them.   

At school, we now have four classrooms in use for Year R and 1 and three classrooms in use for 

keyworker/vulnerable children. They are all very happy and enjoying being in school with their peers.  

The children (in school and learning from home) are producing some lovely pieces of work. Here is an 

example of work from every year group: 

                                                           

                                                  

 

Return to school for other year groups  

I understand that many of you may be wondering about the plans for other year groups to return to 

school before the end of the school year. We are currently planning for various different scenarios but of 

course we have to wait for government guidelines. Rest assured that I will be in touch as soon as we 

have any further news. 

 
Staffing structure from September 2020 

I am delighted to be able to share the proposed staffing structure from September. This is, of course, 

dependent on how schooling will look according to government guidelines. We may be operating on a 

completely different structure. 
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Class Teacher Teaching Assistant 

Wrens (Reception) 
Mrs Ford 

Miss Reeves (Fridays) 

Mrs Hill 

Miss Watts 

Robins (Year 1) 
Mrs Howell 

Miss Reeves (1 day) 
Mrs Lingham 

Swallows (Year 2) Miss Innes 
Mrs Bennett 

Mrs Hynes 

Kingfishers (Year 3) 
Mrs Lock 

Miss Reeves (2 days) 

Miss Watts 

Mrs Lever 

Woodpeckers (Year 4) 
Mrs Young 

Mrs Lines (1 day) 
Mrs Picton 

Nightingales (Year 5) Mrs Lawrence Mr Burns 

Eagles (Year 6) Mr Price Mrs Sanger 

 

End of year reports 

You will shortly receive an end of year report for your child. It will look different to normal, as children 

have not finished the full academic year because of the closure of schools since March. There will be no 

grades or end of key stage results, but we have done our best to show how much progress your child has 

made since September. 

Change to the last day of term 

Our academy trust, Magna Learning Partnership (MLP), has made the decision that all MLP schools will 

end the summer term on Friday 17th July. This is a change to our planned last day, which was to be 

Tuesday 21st July. Children are due to return to school on Wednesday 2nd September. We will, of course, 

keep in touch over the summer should anything change.   

Please remember to stay safe. We miss you all.  

 

Alun Richards 

Head Teacher 
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